
What a busy, fun packed, fast paced year of learning and excitement we have had! As we say       
goodbye to another academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their   
support this year. I would also like to thank the hard working, committed staff at Downsend Pre-Prep 
Epsom who have enabled us to have such a great year through the day to day, week to week work 
they do with our children. I honestly think this is the happiest school I have had the pleasure to be a 
Headteacher at and although I am, of course, looking forward to the Summer break, I will miss       
everyone and am already looking forward to September! 

I wish everyone a happy, healthy Summer break and great success to all our children in whichever 
school and class they are moving into in September. 

Vanessa Conlan, Headteacher 
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Inspiring young minds 

 

The Class of 2018 


